Vzala

DISTRICT

“We Create Futures”

You’re Invited to a

RIBBON-CUTTING
CEREMONY

We are cutting the ribbon and opening the doors to
VUSD'’s newest charter school.

gldbal

Charter School

1051 W. Robin Drive, Visalia, CA 93291
TUESDAY, AUGUST 8, 2017

4:00 PM

Hear guest speakers, enjoy light refreshments and our open house.




